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October 5, 2023 

Antonette Navarro, LMFT 

Director of Behavioral Wellness 

315 Camino del Remedio, 

Bldg 3, Santa Barbara, CA 93110 

 

RE: Incentive Payment Program Funding Award Determination 

Dear Ms. Navarro, 

CenCal Health (CenCal) is pleased to make available Incentive Payment Program (IPP) 

funds to support the implementation and expansion of Enhanced Care Management 

and Community Supports services. IPP is an opportunity offered by the Department of 

Health Care Services in which CenCal has elected to participate, and for which we will 

accept applications until such time as IPP funding is exhausted.   

This letter is to inform you that CenCal’s IPP Application Review Committee 

(Committee) has met and reviewed your organization’s IPP application. We are 

pleased to inform you that your application has been approved for funding.  

CenCal Health has allocated a total award amount of $804,078 in IPP funding to 

County of Santa Barbara Behavioral Wellness Department. Issuance of funding is 

contingent upon execution of an IPP Funding Agreement (Agreement), which will be 

sent shortly. When received, please sign the Agreement at your earliest convenience. 

Once the Agreement is fully executed by both parties, IPP payment will be issued within 

30 days thereafter. 

CenCal is thrilled to partner with County of Santa Barbara Behavioral Wellness 

Department on the implementation and expansion of these important services. Thank 

you for your partnership and your commitment to serving CenCal Health members. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jordan Turetsky 

Chief Operating Officer 

CenCal Health 
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